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Corporate Services HAWKE’S BAY

District Health Board
Whakaw3ateatia

0IA2018052
30 April 2018

Grace Haden
Via email: fyi-request-7731-44f8d51c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Haden
YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 27 April 2018 requesting information regarding
the chlorainatoin of Napier water.

You specifically requested the following:
1 Copies of communications with Napier City council in the past two years where the issue

involved safety concerns of the quality of water being supplied to the residents.

2. Any directives or recommendations to the Napier City Council by the HBDHB which directs the
council to chlorinate the water.

3. Please also supply copies of any directives you have issued as to the level of chlorination and
guidelines as to safe levels and brands or type chlorine to be used.

4, Data for the past 2 years of the Napier water supply which gave cause for health concern due
to bacterial limits being above safety levels .

Under the Official Information Act 1982, we have 20 working days from receipt of your request to
respond. Therefore we anticipate a response back to you by 25 May 2018.

Yours sincerely

{0 ANNAKIRK
Communications Manager

CHIEF EXECUTIVE'’S OFFICE
Hawke’s Bay District Health Board
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